Comment regarding the possibility of renewing the ICBL for a second year as a
submission to council.

According to Antonietta Minichillo, the chief planner for Caledon, as reported by the
Caledon Enterprise, the goal of the one year ICBL is to: "Examine recommendations
from the joint aggregate review, the rehabilitation master plan, identify any further gaps,
examine mapping and update it as appropriate, and develop a path forward for
improvements to the official plan and zoning bylaw and related supporting documents."

Since these goals have not entirely been met, it is obvious to me that the ICBL needs to
be extended another year in order to meet the goals.

Nanci Urekar




